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1020 W. Central Park Ave.     Davenport, Iowa     52804    (563) 326-5313
March 26, 2018
Dear Senior Parents,

Senior year is definitely the second most special year of education in your student’s life after kindergarten.  All the memories of past accomplishments, achievements, and sentimental moments come to mind in a flood of emotion.

The Knight Network parent organization has established a tradition of organizing a “Senior Letters” campaign each year.  Senior letters are often sentimental, and are written by family, friends, coaches, and meaningful people in students’ lives who want to rejoice and congratulate them.  (Please try not to ask high school teachers, as we do not want to overwhelm them at this busy time of the year.)
These letters will be gathered and sorted by student name, and the seniors will receive their letters at the Senior Retreat on April 13th.   This retreat day is a time when students have an opportunity to reflect deeply on the people and experiences that have shaped their lives to this point.  Letters will not be read by or shared with anyone other than the student they are addressed to.
There are three ways in which senior letters can be submitted:

1) Personally drop off the letter to the Front Office at Assumption

Senior Letter – Student’s Name

2) Mail the letter to Assumption

Assumption High School
Attn:  Senior Letter – Student’s Name
1020 W. Central Park

Davenport, IA  52804

3) E-Mail the letter to:  seniorletters@assumptionhigh.org
Subject Line –Student’s Name

If the letter is an attachment, the attachment will be printed.
If the letter is in the body of the e-mail, the e-mail will be printed.
Please share this information with anyone you feel might like to write a letter to your student.  Please contact Shelli Miller at shelli.miller@assumptionhigh.org or 563-326-5313 x 200 with any questions you may have.  Only written sentiments for a time of reflection will be accepted.  Please, no gifts, money, treats, etc.

Letters are due by Thursday, April 5th.

Thank you,

Knight Network
